PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF ALLOUEZ COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE
PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD ON
NOVEMBER 25, 2013
5:30 P.M.
ALLOUEZ VILLAGE HALL
1900 LIBAL STREET, GREEN BAY, Wi 54301

A public hearing for the draft Village of Allouez Comprehensive Plan Update will be held
before the Allouez Plan Commission and Village Board on November 25, 2013, at the
Allouez Village Hall. The plan is prepared compliant with Wisconsin’s Comprehensive
Planning Law (Sec. 66.1001 Wis. Stats).

The draft comprehensive plan update consists of written text, graphics, and maps. The
specific elements of the plan include: Issues and Opportunities; Land Use;
Transportation; Economic Development; Housing; Community Facilities and Utilities;
Natural, Cultural, and Agricultural Resources; Intergovernmental Cooperation; and
Implementation. The plan also includes goals, objectives, and policies relating to these
areas.

The draft comprehensive plan is available for review beginning October 21% at the
Allouez Village Hall (Monday - Friday 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.) and on the Internet at:
www.villageofallouez.com

The plan commission will be hosting an open house Tuesday, November 12", 5:00 to
7:00 p.m. at the Allouez Village Hall. Participants will have the opportunity to discuss the
plan updates with planning staff and commission members.

If you cannot attend the public hearing and would like to submit written comments,
please mail or email your comments to:

Tracy Flucke, Village Administrator
Village of Allouez
1900 Libal Street
Green Bay, WI 54301
tracy@villageofallouez.com

Date of Publication: October 14, 2013




